
 

 

 

 
                                    

 
Ryan Thomson at:  
Refinery Music Promotions Group Ltd.  
(604) 288-7775 
  
                                                                 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Refinery Promotions is pleased to announce 
The Release of the new Guilty About Girls full length album  

and the placement of their single, "Candy Candy" with MusiCounts. 
 

Vancouver Sept 8th 2010 – Boutique Empire and Refinery Promotions are very excited to announce the 
release of "The Very Best Of…", the new full length offering from Vancouver band Guilty About Girls. 

Featuring their single 'Candy Candy', the album is a rapid-fire collection of 7 electronic/indie pop songs 
from the Vancouver duo and is available on iTunes now! 
 
MusiCounts and the Vancouver Film School have also asked Guilty About Girls to contribute their 
song Candy Candy to the forthcoming compilation “Heartbeat: Keeping Music Alive in Schools Across 
Canada.”.  
 
“This is something both Jordy (Birch) and I feel strongly about,” says Mark Henning (keyboardist of 
Guilty About Girls).  “We have both studied music in our respective school bands, and were positively 
shaped by the experience and our instructors.". 
 
The Heartbeat compilation is set for an Autumn 2010 release. More information on MusiCounts may 
be found at: www.musicounts.ca.  
 

www.guiltyaboutgirls.bandcamp.com 
www.boutiqueempire.com 

 
Please drop by Refinerypromotions.com for news, photos, booking or review inquires,  

or contact:  
Ryan or Cam on 604.288.7775 

 
Refinery Artist Management Ltd. was established in 2009 in Vancouver, BC. The company provides 
representation and marketing services to both performance and musical recording artists. We help artists to 
take their business to ‘the next level'. http://www.refinerypromotions.com 

NoodleHead Productions is an Entertainment/Cyber PR and Multimedia Publicity 
Consulting Firm with an international artist, celebrity and corporate clientele. 
For more information, interviews, booking and/or licensing please contact Lisa 
Wartur at lisa@noodleheadproductions.com 
 


